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We are proud of ourselves. We are proud of each other. We are proud of our community. 
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Attendance  
The top 3 classes for attendance for this week were: 

1. 5LS – 97.74%            2. RKL – 97.69%          3. 5LB – 96.55% 

Well done 5LS        
 

 
 
 
 

 

Dates for your Diary 
 

• 18th March – Rock Programme Whole school 
assembly 

• 18th – 22nd March – Big Walk and Wheel to 
school week 

• 19th March – Y3 Twycross Zoo Trip 

• 20th March – Myton Hospice Sponsored Walk  

• 20th March – KS1 film night 

• 21st March – Y3 Library Visit 

• 21st March – KS2 film night 

• 22nd March – Last day of term 

• 25th March – 5th April – Easter Holiday 

• 8th April – 12th April – 5B swimming lessons  
 

 

Stars of the Week 
Congratulations to our stars of the week, we are so 

PROUD of you       
Nursery: Leyla 
Reception: Iren & Jayde 
Year 1: Aarya & Wilson 
Year 2: Ella & Edgars   
Year 3: Eveleen & Kevin 
Year 4: Lilianna & Joshua 
Year 5: Lidiia & Kyle 
Year 6: Evie 
 

Inspire workshops 
 
 
 
 

   

                                                                   

What an amazing turn we had for both Year 5 and Year 2’s Inspire workshops this week. It was lovely to see our pupils 
showcasing their learning to their parents and listening to each and every one of them talk so proudly about their work.  
Thank you to everyone who came to support the events as without your support, our children would not shine as much 
as they do! 

Celebrating World Celebral Palsy Month 
 

 

Myton Walk 
Just a reminder that we are completing the 

Myton Walk on Wednesday 20th March in the 
afternoon. Please bring all sponsorship money 
on this day and we look forward to seeing as 

many parents/carers join us as possible.  
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Key Stage 2 had a very 
special assembly this 
week delivered by the 
Challis family. The 
children learnt about 
what Celebral Palsy is, 
how it affects 
someone’s body and 
what they can do as 
children to support 
someone with the 
condition.  

 
Thank you again to the Challis family 
for their lovely assembly! 

Big Walk and Wheel to school week: 18th – 22nd March 
 

As part of our safe and active award, we are completing the Big Walk 
and Wheel to school week. We are encouraging all our children every 
day to either scoot, cycle or walk/wheelchair to school and this 
includes short journeys. There is a prize for the class that makes the 
most journeys at the end of the programme. Good luck!                                                                   
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Please take a look at this exciting opportunity being offered by Barnardo’s Warwickshire Children 

and Family Centres over the Easter holiday. Please use the QR code to book a place.  

 

 


